
Village of Cherry Creek—Box Culvert Replacement Town of Randolph ­ Culvert Replacement

Location: Randolph, NY
Budget: $ 215,000
Completion: 2017

The Town was faced with a challenging culvert
replacement following damage to the existing
aluminum box culvert during a spring runoff
storm event.  The culvert replacement was
funded through State and Federal disaster
assistance.  The project's challenges included
environmental permitting, overhead utilities,
underground utilities, low roadway to
streambed clearance, as well as location on a
dead­end street.  MDA Engineers worked
alongside the Town and involved funding and
regulatory agencies from design and permitting
through to successful completion of construction.
A precast concrete box culvert provided the
necessary speed of installation and maximized
hydraulic capacity.  The completed project will
provide a safe, reliable, and environmentally
conscious crossing for many years to come.
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